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Hansen, Edward J . , EMNRD 

From: Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 

Tuesday, May 27, 2008 3:18 PM 

'Kristin Pope' 

'Marvin Burrows'; Hack Conder; Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: AP-58 - Santa Rita EOL Release Site 

Dear Ms. Pope: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) has recently received public comments regarding the 
above-referenced Abatement Plan. The comments from the surface owner include the need for increased 
removal of chloride contaminated soils and the need to pump and treat the contaminated groundwater for use on 
the land. Please amend the Abatement Plan to address these issues. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call me at 505-476-3489. 

Edward J. Hansen 
Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 

5/27/2008 


